
 

October 5, 2024 

Dear Mr. President 

ABSC will organize the ABSC Umpire Course for all member, in Well Garden Hotel, Chinese Taipei  from 

18-23 November 2024. The participants will have to be responsible for all the accommodations and 

transportation from your country to Chinese Taipei. 

And at the end of the course, there will be 1-day examination, after the course and the examination, there 

will be the ABSC certificate only for the persons who pass the examination.  

The host country will help in transporting from airport and back. And as the Asian Championship will take 

place from 21-25 November 2024, if trainees want  to see the competition, it is a must to register and contact 

with the host country.  All trainees cannot play in the Asian Championship as it will be as the same time as 

the course. 

Details of course is attached and please fill in the participation form back to me at nong@fipjp.com and to 

service@p-o-c.com.tw within 10 November 2024 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Suphonnarth LAMLERT 

ABSC General Secretary 

FIPJP Vice President 

Important Noted: the transportation will be ONLY for the persons who send all details. 
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